Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR)
re: privately owned care homes
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

 

1. List any privately owned (non NHS) care homes that are known to have incurred expenditure on their property or increased physical floor space since January 2020.

2. List any privately owned (non NHS) care homes that are known to be currently increasing or changing physical floor space, or are planning to do so in the next couple of years.

Answer:

Information on planning applications to extend care homes is publicly available on the Council’s website and can be viewed using the advanced search function at Find and comment on planning applications (leicester.gov.uk) 

This letter therefore acts as a refusal notice under Section 17(1) of the FOIA and Regulation 14 of the EIR, because in accordance with Section 21 of the FOIA and Regulation 6(1)(b) of the EIR, the information is made publicly accessible to the applicant by other means/ in another form or format.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
